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MASS LECTOR EUCHARISTIC Ministers USHERS SERVERS 
Sat. July 15th 

5:00pm Barbara Saucier Ruth Schonewitz, Wanda Brignac 
August 

Schonewitz N/A 

Sun. July 16th       
 7:30am Eddie Duran Jenette Dedeaux Terry Mitchell N/A 

Sun. July 16th 
9:00am Matt Marchand 

Kim Wood, William Burke            
Robin Peterson William Burke 

Paige, Audrey 
Blane 

Sat. July 22nd 
5:00pm Beverly Saucier Ruth Schonewitz, Barbara Saucier 

August 
Schonewitz N/A 

Sun. July 23rd        
 7:30am Doug Ladner Diann Kirk Terry Mitchell N/A 

Sun. July 23rd 
9:00am Kim Wood 

Sherrie DeMello, Susan Peleaz 
Beverly Saucier William Burke 

Layton, Landon 
Parker 

 
In Memory of 

Vermon Lee Saucier 
On his 

 91st Birthday 
July 16th  

 

By ----- Beverly Saucier

 
 

Vacation Schedule  

Fr. Cuddy will be taking vacation heading 
back to visit his family in Ireland, July 16th 
through August 19th. Fr. Peter Varghese has 
been assigned to our parish during this time 
to assist us in all of our needs. All masses will 
remain as scheduled. If you need to contact 
Fr. Peter please call (228) 832-2560.  

 

Fifth Week Special Collection 
This month, the parish will be holding a 
special collection in support of the Lizana 
Light Ministry. Each fifth weekend 
throughout the calendar year we have the 
blessing of sharing what we have with those 
less fortunate. As we move through the 
month of July, please remember all of the 
blessing God had bestowed upon you and 
your family, and the many rewards received 
by sharing the blessing you have with others. 
The special collection for Lizana Light Ministry 
will be held at each mass July 29th & 30th.  

 

 

St. Ann’s Office Hours 
The parish office will be closed Tuesday July 11th 
thru Sunday July 16th due to vacation. The office 

will open again on Monday, July 17th. 
(No full Bulletin will be offered the of July 16th) 

 

2023-2024 Catholic School Subsidy 

Parents if you have not had the opportunity to 
submit your 2023-2024 school subsidy form to 
the office please do so. As summer moves 
forward we want to insure your children are 
considered is top priority. 
 

Grand Event 

 
All are invited to celebrate with the Saucier 
family as they wish their mother a very happy 
80th birthday. Come join the celebration for 
Beverly Saucier this Sunday, 12:00pm-4:00pm in 
the parish hall.  
 

Fr. Peter Varghese 

Fr. Peter will be celebrating and supporting St. 
Ann/OLC while Fr. Cuddy is on Vacation. Please 
welcome him to our parish family 
 

 

 
 

Shorty Shaw, Linda McGill, Megan Eley 



 


